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July 29, 2022 

 
 
Ms. A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 
 

Re: Docket No. W-1125, Subs 9 and 10  
 
Dear Ms. Dunston: 
 
 On July 29, 2022, the Public Staff filed its report as provided for in the 
Commission’s Order Declaring an Emergency and Directing Public Staff to Identify 
Emergency Operator issued July 22, 2022. On July 29, 2022, after preparing its 
report, Charles M. Junis, Director of the Public Staff Water, Sewer, and Telephone 
Division, received by email the attached letter from Ray E. Hollowell, Jr., the sole 
company official and managing member of Outer Banks/Kinnakeet Associates, 
LLC, dated July 25, 2022. 
 

By copy of this letter, we are forwarding a copy to all parties of record. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Electronically submitted 
s/ Elizabeth D. Culpepper 
Staff Attorney 
elizabeth.culpepper@psncuc.nc.gov 
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